
The Director General (Technical) 
SMS 
Lucknow 

MP Singh <mpsingh@smsvaranasi.com> 
To: BR SN SMS Lko <brsingh@smslucknow.com> 

Dear Dr. B. R. Singh, 

SMS; 

Congratulation Letter 

SCHOOL OF 
MANAGEMENT 

VARANASI SCIENCES 

Sincerely 

My heartiest congratulations for the great achievement, which is certainly 
an outcome of the sincere and concerted efforts and dedication of your 
team and your astute leadership. 

Dr. MP Singh 
Executive Secretary 

We have come a long way from the time the institution was founded 
almost 15 years ago. You have been instrumental in building it brick by 
brick and adding one achievement after another to SMS. 

Dated: Aug 3, 2023 at 3:00 PM 

I once again congratulate you and your team, and wish that your journey 
towards excellence will continue and the institution will scale new heights 
under your able leadership. 

School of Management Sciences 
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